PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Office of Mayor Dennis Tyler
300 N. High Street

Muncie, IN 47305
765-747-4845
mayor@cityofmuncie.com

MUNCIE, IN, November 17, 2017 —| would like to clear up
some confusion that the City of Muncie may be refusing to
release public information. We apologize for the internal
miscommunication created earlier this week, however, the City's
refusal to release information is inaccurate. The city has always
and will always be transparent to its citizens, providing any
public information when requested. We have and will continue
to provide any information as requested in accordance with the
Indiana Code.

Sincerely,

/M//%Z

Dennis Tyler, Mayor




